
BIG HORN GOLF AND COUNTRY 
 
 

Access to Golf Cart Paths – Open 
 
 
That time of year has arrived again where we have closed the course to golfers for the season. This 
means the community can access at their own risk without the peril of a golf ball hitting them… 
 
The community is now welcome to access the golf course property at their own risk for walking 
purposes until we open for the 2024 season of golf.  
 
We do ask that you stay on cart paths wherever possible, if that is not possible, please stay in the 
longer grass. Please avoid times with frost as this can damage the plant. If you are walking a pet, 
please keep it on a leash and clean up after them.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Director of Player Services 
 
Bighorn Golf & Country Club. 
 


